
For the upcoming election, all registered San Francisco voters  
will receive ballots in the mail and be offered in-person voting  
opportunities. Eligible residents can register to vote at  
RegisterToVote.ca.gov or by mail up through August 30, 2021.  
After that date, anyone who is eligible to vote will need to register 
and vote in person at the City Hall Voting Center or a polling place.


